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DETECTIVES SEEK  

TO IDENTIFY  

PORCH THIEF 
 

 

Video Link: https://youtu.be/5gYqfD0felc 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a residential burglary that 
occurred on Wednesday, June 26th in the 600 block of Northwest 2nd Avenue in the City 
of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

According to surveillance video, an unknown female suspect approached the residence 
shortly after a package delivery. The suspect can be seen removing the packages from 
the front porch. The suspect left the area on a bicycle.  
 

The suspect is described as a black female wearing a blue and orange shirt, grey pants 
with an orange stripe, and a black "Adidas" hat with white lettering. 
 

Detectives are encouraging anyone with information regarding the identity of this suspect 
to contact Detective T. Muvdi at 954-828-5704.  
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